
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 12/20/2012 9:40:42 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: A Message from CPUC Commissioner Timothy Alan Simon 

I thought vampires were scared of stakeholders. What am I missing? 

On Dec 20, 2012, at 9:38 PM, "Dietz, Sidney" < @pge.com> wrote: 

Me: What'cha doing for xmas? 

You: You know, just laying low, kicking back with the stakeholders. 

Me: Oh, 

From: Campbell, Michael [mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2012 6:44 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: Fwd: A Message from CPUC Commissioner Timothy Alan Simon 

Weird. 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Prosper, Terrie D." <terrie.prosper®,cpuc.ca.gov> 
Date: December 20, 2012 6:15:18 PM PST 
To: ALL PUC <ALL_PUC@,epuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: A Message from CPUC Commissioner Timothy 
Alan Simon 

A Message from CPUC Commissioner Timothy Alan 
Simon: 

mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov


It is with deep regret and great optimism that I announce 
that my term as Commissioner at the California Public 
Utilities Commission and Chair of the National Association 
of Regulatory Utility Commissioners Gas Committee will 
end December 31, 2012. 

I want to thank all of those who have made this such a 
wonderful leg of my journey, especially my family, staff, and 
the many stakeholders of this process. Happy Holidays 
and may God continue to Bless all of you in your 
endeavors. 

Below you will find my personal contact information. 

Best, 

Timothy Alan Simon 

Redacted 

Also: 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


